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Introduction 

At its 15th Conference, the BSHC recognised the need to initiate a study of MSDI in the Baltic 

region in order to identify areas where MSDI implementation is underway, where problems can be 

foreseen and how the Baltic member states view the future development of MSDI in the region.   

 

Therefore, the BSHC 15th Conference established the BSMSDIWG with the task of studying 

MSDI in the Baltic region. 

  

The Working Group should: 

 Identify and analyse the current status of individual MS MSDI implementation; 

 Consider MSDI policies within related international projects such as e-navigation, ICZM, 

INSPIRE, EU Integrated Maritime Strategy, the Marine Strategy Framework and EU 

Strategy for the Baltic Sea Region; 

 Analyse how maritime authorities can contributetheir spatial information and related up-

dates, so information can easily be collected with other data to generate a current overall 

picture for the region; 

 Focus on how BSHC can benefit from a regional approach to MSDI in the future; and 

 Monitor the development of SDI that could be relevant for the Baltic region.  

 

BSMSDIWG workshop 

A BSMSDIWG workshop took place in September 2013 with the aim to discuss, how MS can  

benefit from a regional approach to MSDI, see appendix A. 

 

At the first day of the Workshop there was focus on general presentations including a presentation 

from IHO MSDIWG, national presentation from members on status on SDI, MSDI and INSPIRE 

and a presentation of the proposal for a directive of the European Parliament and of the Council 
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establishing a framework for maritime spatial planning and integrated coastal management (See 

appendix A for the detailed schedule). 

 

On the second day of the workshop, the participants focus on an questionnaire about national use 

of data, the proposal for a directive of the European Parliament and of the Council establishing a 

framework for maritime spatial planning and integrated coastal management in order to address 

how the BSHC MS can benefit from a regional approach to MSDI in the future and especially to 

create a work plan for the BSHC MSDI WG.  

 

 

Draft BSMSDIWG Work Plan 

 

 


